
[BLANK]

Copy of a letter, dated March 3, 1999, from Elizabeth M. Fink, a member of the Class Counsel representing the Attica Brothers 
Legal Defense to Anthony J. Annucci, Deputy Commissioner and Counsel for New York State Department of Correctional Services. 
The letter discusses Attica as an "institution out of control."
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